ARGOS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Board of Education of Argos Community Schools will meet for a Public Hearing on
Monday, February 19, 2024 to discuss and hear objections to and support for the proposed
contract extension for the Superintendent in compliance with IC 20-26-5-4.3(c).

DRAGON CENTER CONFERENCE ROOM
7:00 P.M.
AGENDA

Call to Order
Public Comment
Adjournment



